
July 3, 2025

Jay Lee 
City Of Berryville - Berryville Wastewater Treatment Plant
305 E Madison Ave
Berryville, AR 72616

RE: DMR-QA Verification (Permit No. AR0021792; AFIN: 08-00034)

Dear Mr. Lee:

The Arkansas Department of Energy and Environment - Division of Environmental Quality (DEQ) has 
received the NPDES Permittee Address Verification Form for Discharge Monitoring Report – Quality 
Assurance (DMR-QA) Study 45. 

DMR-QA Study 45 ends on August 29, 2025. Please submit your DMR-QA 45 Results to DEQ by October 
24, 2025. In order to prefill the DMR-QA 45 Result Form, you will need to enter the Submission ID (HQD-
F9QN-JYDGN) from the DMR-QA 45 Verification Form. Submission of DMR-QA 45 Results must be made 
through ePortal using the form linked below.

https://eportal.adeq.state.us/?FormTag=DMRQA45Result

If retest for any parameter is required, corrective action reports and retest results must be submitted to DEQ 
by December 5, 2025. Submission of DMR-QA 45 Corrective Action Reports and Retest Results must be 
made through ePortal using the form linked below.

https://eportal.adeq.state.us/?FormTag=DMRQA45Retest

Thank you for your participation in Discharge Monitoring Report – Quality Assurance Study 45. If you have 
any questions, please contact DEQ at (501) 682-5876 or by email at ee.qaofficer@arkansas.gov.

Stacie R. Wassell
Associate Director, Office of Water Quality
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